
NUMBER FUN: Present opportunities... future possibilities 

Friday  Show & Tell 

13 Jul  Girls 

Wednesday Mandela Day 

18 Jul 

Friday  Grade 0 Big Walk 

20 Jul 

09h30 

Tuesday Croc City Outing 

24 Jul 

08h30-13h30 

Dear Grade 0 Parents  

We trust that you all had a good half-term break. The last few weeks of the 

term promise to be busy and full of fun despite the cold weather.  

Grade 0 Big Walk: Friday 20 July at 09h30 

Our annual PA Grade 0 and 1 Big Walk will take place at 09h30 on Friday 20 

July. This is a happy, community event and the children really enjoy it. The 

course involves a series of obstacles and paths that the children complete as 

many times as they can within an hour. They will receive an elastic band on 

their arm each time they pass through the gate. The focus of the day is on the 

children and their participation in an engaging, outdoor fundraising event for 

our school and outreach projects. 

Children should wear their school uniform with tackies or running shoes. 

Parents are welcome to walk and run with their children.  Children may either 

go home or remain at school after the event. 

This year funds raised by the Big Walk will be collected for the PA by the 

College by means of the app. If you have not downloaded the app, please 

collect a form from Wiandri in the front office, giving permission for your 

school account to be debited with your donation. 

We look forward to seeing as many of you there as possible. 

Outing to Croc City: Tuesday 24 July 2018 

We will be taking the children on an outing to Croc City on Tuesday 24 July. 

We will leave school at 08h30 and return by the end of the school day at 

13h30. Children will receive lunch and water.  

The link to the consent form will be sent via the app on Monday or you can 

sign a hard copy with Wiandri in the JP reception area.  



 

9-13 July - A journey into space 

   

16-20 July - A journey into space 

   
 

We support the Meals on Wheels 

charity that supports needy 

pensioners by supplying them 

with much needed food supplies. 

Each week we collect basic food 

items. These can be brought to 

school any day ï not only on 

Fridays. Please send any non-

perishable items, big or small, for 

this worthy cause. For this cold 

winter term we are specifically 

requesting packet or tinned 

soups. 
 

If you would like to get involved with 

the school, please consider joining 

our Parentsô Association.  

Chair of the PA  

Helen Fish:on 076 750 1255 or 

pa@dainferncollege.co.za 

MySchool Card 

Jacqui Pitt: 072 290-0601 or 

jacqui.pitt@mweb.co.za. 

Newsletter Classifieds 

Leanne Ford: 082 900 7390 or 

classifieds@dainferncollege.co.za. 

 

WE 

We wish the following 

children a happy birthday 

for this week: 

Zinathi Mashika & 
Heqoa Moru 

Mandela Day 2018 

This year our Junior Prep department will once again be celebrating Mandela 

Day on 18 July.  

Our initiative this year will be a focus on reading and awakening a love of 

books across our community. It is a known fact that a child who does not learn 

to read, cannot access education. Just one book may make a difference and 

light the literacy fire in a child. 

We would therefore like each of our pupils to please donate a book that is 

suitable for a young child. An engaging picture book or a book with relatively 

accessible text would be most suitable. We are also asking for donations of 

socks, as this is an area of urgency for the young children in our Outreach 

Programme. 

In order to fulfil our Mandela Day act of service, our pupils will be participating 

in various activities such as making bookmarkers and icing cookies. These 

items will be given to underprivileged children with the books.  

You are welcome to send in the book and sock donation to your class teacher 

as soon as it is convenient to do so. 

The books, socks and accompanying goodies will be distributed to the children 

who receive monthly parcels from our Outreach Feeding Scheme. These are 

desperately poor children from two cr¯ches and the Foundation Phase at 

ReShomile School in Diepsloot. 

Our Outreach projects make a difference in the lives of so many whilst 

simultaneously making a difference in our childrenôs lives as they learn 

empathy, generosity, compassion and kindness.  

Thank you again for your continued support of our Outreach Programme and 

these projects.  

Sheila Norton 

JP Outreach Coordinator  
 

Siblings enrolling for 2019 

If you have siblings who will be joining Dainfern College in 2019, particularly in 

Grade 0, please contact our Enrolments office as soon as possible as we are 

currently finalising our numbers.  

Claire Young 

Enrolments Manager - cyoung@dainferncollege.co.za 

Gillian Hugo 

Head of Grade 0 

Safety on campus 

In terms of safety on our school campus, we would like to remind all parents 

of the following:- 

¶ There is no adult supervision before 07h00. 

¶ Grade 0 waiting time is 13h30-14h00 - thereafter children need to go to 

aftercare (which finishes at 17h30).  

¶ No speeding on campus (speed limit is 40kmph). 

¶ Children need to be seated AND strapped into seatbelts at all times when 

driving in cars/busses. 

¶ No children under the age of 12 are allowed in the front seat of a vehicle. 

¶ Children riding bikes to school should be wearing helmets. 

Have a wonderful weekend!       
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Do you have a business in the area or have something to 

sell? Advertise in the Dainfern College Classifieds.  

For more info contact Leanne:  

classifieds@dainferncollege.co.za 

DAINFERN COLLEGE CLASSIFIEDS  DISCLAIMER: Dainfern College 

makes no warranties or representations and bears no responsibility of any 

nature concerning goods, services or otherwise advertised here. All 

advertisements displayed are accepted for publication in good faith. 
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